Carlton H. Wise, P.E.
AZ Registration 28591
P.O. Box 1627
Springerville AZ 85938
(928) 333-2297

October 9, 2012

Dear Quentin and Julie,

Thank you very much for the excellent rammed earth workshop that my son and |
attended last weekend.

The willingness that Quentin showed to share all of the many years of experience in the
construction of rammed earth homes was greatly appreciated. When Jim and | work on

our project here in Springerville we will remember the weekend and feel like you are
right here beside us giving hints and instruction as you did at the workshop.

Julie, the hospitality that you showed during the visit made all of us feel more like family
than students.

Thank you again for a delightful and profitable weekend.

Sincerely,

(oo

Carl Wise



